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I live in Westwinds and want it to remain an affordable mobile home park.  I want to 
join the Westwinds Residents Organization to support their objective of creating a 
resident-owned community as the best way to accomplish that goal.   
 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________  

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________  

_____ adults (age 18 or over) and _____ children (younger than 18) live at my address.   

Telephone: _________________________ Email:  ____________________________________ 

I understand this information is only for use by the Westwinds Residents Organization 
and will not be shared with anyone else without my permission.   
 
Signature:  ____________________________________________________________________  

 
From the President: September 10, 2020 

Join us! 
As the magazine publication deadline approaches, we are finishing preparations for our 

September 12 webinar on Resident Owned Communities.  We heard from California Center for 
Cooperative Development about Limited Equity Housing Cooperatives.  We heard from 
Resident Owned Communities about having the future of our park decided by a board of 
directors elected by the residents.  We heard from leaders of two mobile home parks who 
created Co-ops and purchased their parks.  We hope you found the webinar informative!  If you 
or a neighbor missed it, visit our website, westwindsresidents.com, to view it.   

At the end of the webinar, I asked for two things.  First, educate yourself on the 
candidates for District 4 City Councilmember and vote for the one most aligned with your 
interests.  Second, the more members our organization has, the more legal rights we have.  As 
much as we love you subscribing to our Facebook page, that doesn't count as joining.  Please fill 
out and sign the membership application above.  You may scan the signed document and email 
it to westwindsresidents@gmail.com, or take it to the park office.  Thanks!   
 


